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Dear Act 250,

As a nearby resident that passes by the mine routinely, I am glad to see, for the first time in
years, some grading, about 1/3, of the shear gravel clifts that spread  pollutants like silicas and
phosphates through air and water runoff.
I would like to encourage my neighbors to continue to make improvements to the gravel pit
that further reduce these contaminants into the local watershed.
Still have a concern that the previous Danby pit across the road has been described by Act 250
as "restored", which it  clearly is not.  Is this the best practice we will see on the latest gravel
pit?  Appears the gravel corporation running the pit thinks so.

Thanks for your consideration. 

Best

Mike
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